Hey Folks, 
Well, it’s Friday, January 28th, 2022!  Let’s take advantage of the end of the cold snap out and get outside before the crazy winds and snow hit us on the weekend!
With the little dusting of snow we got last night, it is a perfect opportunity to get bundled up and GO SLIDING!
I’ll say it again, “It is the best of both worlds. A little thrill ride on the way down and excellent exercise coming back up. Enjoy nature’s gift!”
Have Fun!
-Mr. Mackinnon
